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ADVANCED COMMUNICATIONS GROUP 

12210 Farfax Towne Center 703 222 0545 
Suite 815 800 585 5089 
Farfax, Virglnia 22033 

Ms. Blanca Bay6 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 001337-TI 

Ms. Bayb, 

ACG Telecom Services, Inc., is filing this petition for a formal proceeding to review the orders 
outlined in Docket No. 001337-lT. The orders affecting ACG Telecom Services, Inc., were issued 
by the Florida Public Service Commission on January 9,2001. We received a copy of the order by 
mail at our corporate address shown above. This was received approximately one week after the 
order was issued. 

In the January 9,2001, orders ACG Telecom Services, Inc., was fined $500 for failure to pay the 
1999 Regulatory Assessment Fee and was to have its Interexchange Telecommunications Certificate 
cancelled. ACG Telecom Services, Inc., does not dispute the facts outlined in the order. 

ACG Telecom Services, Inc., has filed and paid its 1999 Regulatory Assessment Fee which totaled 
$69.0O-including interest and penalties-to prevent cancellation of our certificate. ACG Telecom 
Services, Inc., had hired an accounting firm to complete all state regulatory filings. We, however, 
failed in our responsibility to properly oversee the activities of our representatives. As such, we 
have relieved our accounting firm of their duties to perform regulatory filings and have chosen to 
perform this task using our own staff. As president of ACG Telecom Services, Inc., I have chosen 
to personally monitor and reviewed each filing to ensure its accuracy and timeliness. 

In view of the fact that ACG Telecom Services, Inc., did not operate in Florida during 1999, I would 
request that the Florida Public Service Commission reduce the fine imposed from $500 to $100, 
This $100 penalty represents 200% of the amount owed by ACG Telecom Services, Inc., for its 
1999 Regulatory Assessment Fee. ACG Telecom Services, Inc., began providing services in 
Florida approximately seven months ago, and we intend to substantially increase our presence in 
Florida throughout 2001. We intend to provide only the highest quality of service to the citizens of 
the state of Florida and will take all necessary steps to preserve the privilege that the Public Service 
Commission has given us to operate within the state. 

If you have any questions, I can be reached at 703.222.0545. Thank you for your consideration in 
this matter. 

Very Respectfully, 

President 


